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Notice of Proceeding 
 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, closure of the public record  
 
 
The public record for the Jay Project is closed as of October 30, 2015. 
 
The Review Board thanks Dominion Diamond and all parties for participating in the 
environmental assessment of the Jay Project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052, Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 


